
 
September 7, 2021 
 
Dear Families, 
 
It’s another beautiful fall and the school year is underway. Yearbook staff are already 
planning out the pages for this year’s book. It’s designed to be a keepsake for all students. 
 
This year we will continue the tradition of our popular “Letters from Home” section. This is 
an opportunity for you to publicly congratulate your favorite graduate and recognize their 
accomplishments and hard work. We can create these spaces using your own layout or we 
will design a space for you, using your message and photographs or other artwork.  
 
Prices for this year remain unchanged: 
 
1/8 page ……………..  $35     Photo(s) enclosed 
 
1/4 page ……………..  $55   Please indicate how many pictures _______ 

 
1/2 page ……………..  $75   Return photos to:  __________________________________ 
 
 
 

These orders must be received, with payment 
(checks made payable to Yearbook) 

by January 15 for inclusion in this year’s book. 
Space is limited and is on a first come/first serve basis. 

 
~ Please mark the desired space with a check in the box.  
~ Enclose your message and artwork or photo. These can also be emailed, photos and 
artwork submitted in jpg format to pcoombs@mcgrawschools.org  
~ Checks are payable to McGraw Yearbook.  
~ Mail/submit all the contents to the address below.  
 
If you have any questions, please call 836-3601, ext. 4791.  
 
We appreciate your help in making the 2022 MAC Yearbook special! 
 
Thank you! 
 
Pam Coombs 
Yearbook Advisor 
McGraw High School 
10 Academy Street 
McGraw, NY 13101 
pcoombs@mcgrawschools.org  


